
Volunteering                                                                         

Reading assistance for Primary schools                                                                  

Two or three 
afternoons per 
week students of 
our grades 8 and 
9 support the 
primary school 
and read with the 
primary children 
for one hour. 
They read to 
them, read 
together and 
most of the time 
the primary 
children read and 
get help from our 

students whenever help is needed.  

The primary teachers appreciate this support very much as they have neither 
spare time for the children nor extra staff to read with their students.  

It is a bit of organizing (compile a schedule for the students “ who is when at the 
Primary School”) but 
except for that easy to 
handle and all in all a 
great success with little 
effort!! 

 


